
SIGNIFICANT EVENT NOTICE	
9th April 2020

This notice explains important changes being made to the administration of your 
AvSuper account.  Please read this notice carefully, to ensure that you are aware of these 
changes, how they will affect you and the date from which the changes take effect.

AvSuper’s Administrator 
Effective November* 2020

AvSuper uses external service providers to 
assist the Trustee with many Fund functions, 
such as administration services which include 
processing contributions to your account, 
making benefit payments and issuing 
member statements.

We are pleased to advise members that 
following a comprehensive administration 
tender, we will be transferring AvSuper’s administration to a new provider, Mercer 
Administration Services (Australia) Pty Ltd. We expect that this transition will take 
place from November 2020. The Trustee is confident that Mercer has the capacity and 
capabilities to provide a high standard of administration services, now and in the future.

 So, how does this change affect you?

The good news is that, initially at least, you won’t experience any changes at all! 

Contributions will still be processed to your account in the usual way, you will still be able 
to view your account online and so on.  All of the changes are going on behind the scenes, 
under strict monitoring and subject to rigorous testing controls to ensure all member data 
is correctly transferred to the new service provider.
 
Once the transition is complete however, we plan for you to experience some positive 
changes - faster processing to your account, and enhanced online functionality for 
example. We’ll contact you as we roll out these improvements to AvSuper in the future.

* Note transition date may move  due to impact of COVID-19 – we will keep you informed if this becomes necessary.

Email: avsinfo@avsuper.com.au 
Call: 1300 128 751 (Local call)
or 02 6109 6888

Fax: 02 6100 2799 
AvSuper Trustee - PO Box 223,Civic Square, ACT 2608


